
                                                                                                                   Sunday 28sth  March   Palm Sunday    

THE PARISH OFFICE WILL REMAIN CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC WHILE WE ARE AT LEVEL 5 YOU CAN EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 

Recently Deceased  

Kay Lockhart  

Margorie O Connell 

Nell Moore 

Mary Lernihan  

Anthony Gallagher  

Tommy Greene  

Anniversaries 

Alice Clarke 

Kitty Kehoe  

Bob & Nita Power  

Statia Power  

Mary Murphy  

Fred Carr 

Margaret Rocket  

Patrick Byrne 

Fran & Eithne Duggan and deceased members of Duggan 

Family 

Deceased members of Flannery & Kavanagh Families  

Marian Homan 

Yvonne Donaghey  

John Carey  

Marie Lahane  

Margaret & James Smyth  

Rosaline Conlon  

Liam Byrne 

Birthday Remembrance  

Helen Harte  

Dolores Keogh  

___________________________________ 

Purchase of Mass Cards – There will be a 

selection of cards available on table in Fr 

Brendan’s porch at 2 Rossmore Road please fill in 

details on brown envelopes provided and place 

envelope with Mass offering in letter box or safe 

at back of church If you need us to post out cards 

to you please ph Catherine 087 6174498 please 

give a weeks’ notice for birthday remembrance or 

anniversaries especially  if you want masses 

offered or candles lit on particular days  email in 

your requests to judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  

Mass times this week 

 Monday to Wednesday 29th to 31st March  9.30am   All 

masses will be streamed live as unfortunately during the 

current restrictions no one is allowed attend Mass 

Church will open Monday to Wednesday for private 

prayer from 11am to 4.30pm unless we have a funeral 

The Local Conference of the St Vincent De Paul Society wish 

to acknowledge with thanks your continued support to 

them Amount Donated during March was 1365.00   You can 

still leave your donations in safe at back of church.  we ask if 

you can to use the  Blue envelopes on tables in Church for 

your donations and place envelopes in Safe at back of 

Church there are more demands than ever on the Society 

for help at this time of pandemic so any help would be 

appreciated. 

Sincere thanks to all who helped to distribute our 

Easter Mailshot and many thanks to all who have 

returned their Easter Dues, envelopes can be left 

in safe at back of Church  

Any of you who received a Tax Reclaim Form in 

your Easter Mail shot we would be grateful if you 

can return forms to us asap.  

EASTER TIMETABLE ST JUDES WLLINGTON                                                    

ALL CEREMONIES WILL BE VIRTUAL THIS YEAR AND WILL BE STREAMED 

LIVE ON OUR WEBCAM  

PALM SUNDAY 28TH MARCH PALM CROSSES WILL BE BLESSED AT ALL 

MASSES AND YOU CAN PICK ONE UP FROM 1.30PM ON SUNDAY 28TH 

WHEN CHURCH OPENS FOR PRIVATE PRAYER  

HOLY WEEK – MONDAY 29TH TUESDAY 30TH WEDNESDAY 31ST DAILY 

MASS AS NORMAL AT 9.30AM  

HOLY THURSDAY 1ST APRIL NO MORNING MASS IN ANY PARISH TODAY 

MASS OF THE LORDS SUPPER 7.00PM FOLLOWED BY HOLY HOUR                                                                                                            

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------       

GOOD FRIDAY 2ND APRIL STATIONS OF THE CROSS /RECONCILATION 

SERVICE AT 12.00NOON 

SOLOMN CELEBRATION OF THE LORDS PASSION AT 3PM                                 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------      

EASTER SATURDAY VIGIL MASS AT 7.30PM  

EASTER SUNDAY MASSES AT 10AM AND 12PM  

Monday April 5th Bank Holiday no morning mass  

EASTER WEEK Tuesday 6th to Friday 9th Daily Mass will be at 11.00am  

EASTER MASS BOUQUETS ARE NOW AVAILABLE ON 

TABLE AT BACK OF CHURCH  

PLEASE FILL IN NAMES YOU WISH TO HAVE 

INCLUDED IN OUR MASSES OVER EASTER WEEKEND 

AND PLACE SHEET WITH NAMES AND OFFERING INTO 

BROWN ENVELOPES PROVIDED AND PLACE 

ENVELOPE IN SAFE AT BACK OF CHRUCH ALL 

PROCEEDS FROM SALE OF EASTER MASS BOUQUETS 

THIS YEAR WILL GO TO                                                     

OUR LADYS HOPSPICE HAROLDS CROSS  

MASS BOUQUETS ARE 6.00 EACH 5.00 MASS OFFERING 

AND 1 EURO FOR CARD. 
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